
-----Original Message----- 

From: "Marissa Spalding" <mspalding@SMSM.com> 
Sent: 4/21/2014 1:11 PM 
To: "'foia@getipass.com'" <foia@getipass.com> 

Subject: FOIA Request - 04.21.14 
 
 

Dear IL Tollway FOIA Officer: 
 

This is a request under the 5 U.S.C. § 552. The information required is regarding 
Tollway Information from May 6, 2013.  
 

Please provide me with copies of the following documents / materials: 
1) We are seeking any information regarding an issued road closure on Route 88 near 

Route 30 and Preserve Road on May 6, 2013. We are interested in learning if Route 88 was in 

fact closed at all this day due to high winds.  

 

I would like the information sent to me via email if stored electronically or we are 

available to provide our firm UPS shipping number for mailing if necessary. 
 

Further, I understand that the Act permits a public body to charge a reasonable 

copying fee not to exceed the actual cost of reproduction and not including the costs of 

any search or review of the records (5 U.S.C. § 552,). We are willing to pay fees for this 

request up to a maximum of $50.00. If you estimate that the fees will exceed this limit, 

please inform me first.  
 

I look forward to hearing from you in writing within seven (7) working days, as 

required by the Act (5 U.S.C. § 552,). Please do not hesitate to contact me if you should 

have any questions.  
 
 

Marissa Spalding | Paralegal 
312.645.7918 Direct | mspalding@smsm.com 
233 S. Wacker Drive | Suite 5500 | Chicago, IL 60606 
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